Imperial College London

SOCIALLY RESPONSIBLE INVESTMENT POLICY WORKING GROUP 22 June 2020.

Meeting Summary

The Socially Responsible Investment Policy Working Group met on 22 June 2020 and reviewed the SRI policy's initial feedback, further clarification on the policy's wording was required. The Working Group proposed that President's Board would review feedback annually. Additionally, the Working Group discussed the plan to determine active engagement through the Endowment Board and research funding. Muir Sanderson provided an update from the Endowment Board, which included signing up to the UN PRI.